Newsletter – Friday 21st January 2022
Thank you for your support
Thank you to everyone for your support as we journey through this next part of the pandemic. 
Keep well and safe.
Kerrie 

Letter from School Parliament
Please find below a letter from our School Parliament who have been making more decisions this week:
Dear Parents/Guardians,
This week in our school Parliament of Owls we have discussed raising money for the NSPCC by having a Number Day on the 4th February.  We had some amazing suggestions during our Parliament meeting but overall we voted for two ideas.  We are asking your child to come in non-uniform on the day and we also be holding a TT Rockstars challenge in the hall whilst listening to rock music!
You can donate money on 4th February using the School Money app for the NSPCC.
Thank you for your support.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind regards,
Parliament of Owls


   
